
 

 
 
February 28, 2022 
(map attached) 
 

Temporary sewer bypass piping be to installed along Reaves Rd and 
connect to Big Island Dr on March 1 

 
Kissimmee, Fla. (Monday February 28, 2022) – Toho Water Authority (Toho) is announcing that to 
provide continuous sewer service, temporary bypass piping is expected to be installed along Reaves Rd 
and connect to a manhole on Big Island Dr on March 1 (please see map). This is due to a sewer line 
coming out of an area sewer lift station needing repairs. The bypass piping will be set up inside the ditch 
along Reaves Rd to minimize impact on residents and the traveling public.  
 
The repair project is expected to be completed in 18 months. Schedules could vary according to weather 
and other unforeseen circumstances. Updates will be provided when more information becomes 
available.  
 
SAFETY 

• If you see a potentially unsafe situation or equipment that requires attention, please contact 
Toho’s Customer Service Department immediately at 407-944-5000. 

• If you become aware of a public safety emergency, please call 911 immediately. 

 
For more information, please call our Customer Service at 407-944-5000 or visit 
www.tohowater.com/projects for more project details and updates. 
 
 

### 
 

Established in October 2003 by a special act of the Florida legislature, Toho Water (Toho) is the largest 
provider of water, wastewater and reclaimed water services in Osceola County. Toho currently serves 

over 100,000 customers in Kissimmee, Poinciana and unincorporated areas of Osceola County. 
 
 




